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Sandgate Select Board Meeting - December 18, 2017 
 
Called to order at 6:30 pm 
Board members present:  Mike Hill, Tom Santelli, Suzi dePeyster, Karen Dzialo, 
Karen Tendrup. Also present: Treasurer, Sandy Reidy 

Reviewed and approved Select Board minutes from December 11, 2017. Mike Hill 
motioned to accept minutes as is, Tom Santelli seconded. All in favor. 

Citizen Concerns: none 

Signed Selectmen’s orders 

Signed Road Orders 

Treasurers Report: Sandy gave the Select Board the November Balances. This 
should help with our budgeting. 

Road Update: Roads are in good shape, right now. More sand has been put on 
them. The new truck had the power take-off gasket promptly repaired, and is in 
service. 

Jim Henderson was scheduled to present the Storm Water Report to the Board, but 
was unable to attend the meeting. The Board will reschedule Jim for the 
Wednesday, January 3, 2018 meeting. 

Correspondence: received additional appropriation requests. 

Budget: the Board reviewed appropriation requests and will finalize at the next 
meeting 

Adjourned at 7:30 – Karen Tendrup motioned to adjourn, Mike Hill seconded.  
All in favor. 

NOTE:  The next meeting will be on Wednesday, January 3, 2018, due to the 
holiday on January 1. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Karen Dzialo 

 


